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May 27, 2015

 
 

City of Austin, Mayor and Council Members
Travis County, Judge and Commissioners
 
 
Dear Mayor Adler, Judge Eckhardt, Council Members and Commissioners:

 
At its April 17, 2015 meeting, the Austin – Travis County EMS Advisory
Board reviewed the staff recommendation on Acute Medical Services non-
emergency franchise application.
 
Upon review of the staff report and recommendations, the ATCEMS
Advisory Board recommends that the City Council disapprove Acute
Medical Services as a non-emergency franchise for the City of Austin.
 
Should you have any questions concerning this letter please do not hesitate to
contact me or other members of the advisory board.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
Mark Clayton, Chair
Austin – Travis County EMS Advisory Board
 
cc:   Danny Hobby, Executive Manager, Travis County Emergency Services
       Ernesto Rodriguez, Chief, ATCEMS
       Paul Hinchey, Medical Director, Office of the Medical Director

 
 




